

John R. Kasich and Mary Taylor
Governor and Lieutenant Governor of Ohio
do hereby officially recognize

100 WOMEN WHO CARE ABOUT LORAIN COUNTY

AS YOU RECEIVE THE

COMMUNITY PHILANTHROPIC AWARD

Today, on behalf of the Lorain County Urban League, we join you in celebrating this honorable distinction. It is our hope that you will continue to make a difference in your community, and that you will experience much success in the coming years.

Best wishes for a safe and memorable Gala!

On this 20th day of September, 2013:

John R. Kasich Governor

Mary Taylor

Mary Taylor Lieutenant Governor